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QUESTIONNAIRE TO COMPLETE ON MINING ACTIVITY IN QUEBEC (BEFORE MAY 19, 2023) 

 
Hello to all, 
 
As the Government of Quebec needs to know the opinion of the population regarding mining activity in Quebec, the 
municipality strongly encourages citizens to respond to a questionnaire set up by the ministère des Ressources 
naturelles et des Forêts to that effect.  
 
This questionnaire, created as part of the participatory process on the harmonious development of mining activity, is the 
best tool to express your opinion, your concerns and your proposals on mining activity in Quebec. 
 
Moreover, by answering the questionnaire, you will have the opportunity to have a direct impact on the outcome of this 
participation process. 
 
→ The online questionnaire is available until May 19 at 11:59 PM and takes about 15 minutes to complete. It can be 

accessed at the following link : Web Questionnaire - Mining Activity 
 

The information collected in this questionnaire is confidential and will not be disclosed or distributed. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation! 
 

https://consultation.quebec.ca/processes/developpement-harmonieux?locale=en
https://consultation.quebec.ca/processes/developpement-harmonieux/f/186/?locale=en

